## Dear Cavendish Close Families,



We would like to invite all families to contribute food items towards our Harvest display on the stage in the hall. Tins and packets of food are preferable please.

Please send in your contribution by Monday 29<sup>th</sup>

September. Thank you.

Harvest Festival
Celebrations will take place
next week (beginning 29<sup>th</sup>
September). Each year
group has been learning a
special Harvest song. We
will learn about Harvest
together.





After our Harvest
Celebrations in school, the
food we gather will be
distributed to charity
organisations in Derby to
help feed people and
families in need this
Autumn. Thank you for
caring and sharing.

Best wishes from Mrs Diffin x